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DIY Fireworks At The Port
The Port of Klickitat invites its local Washington communities to safely discharge fireworks from 8pm to 
11pm at Bingen Point July 4, 2021.  The City of Bingen Municipal Code 8.16.020 prohibits fireworks 
within City limits.  It is possible to legally purchase certain fireworks on federal or tribal lands which are 
in violation of Washington law (RCW 70.77) and will be confiscated at the event.

For the enjoyment and safety of all:
 Minors must be accompanied by and adult
 Use of fireworks is strictly limited to the hours of 8pm to 11pm on July 4 in the designated area 

(see map)
 NO Pets, Alcohol, Drugs, or Weapons.  Illegal Fireworks are prohibited and will be confiscated.

The Port could not host this event without the assistance and cooperation of the cities of Bingen of and 
White Salmon, the Klickitat County Sheriff’s Office, Fire District 13, and several other volunteers.  
Thank you for your part in making this event a success.

For links to more information on the event, legal and illegal fireworks in Washington, and state law 
regarding the use of fireworks, visit the Port's web site at www.portofklickitat.com.
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